
DIRECTOR MEMBER SERVICES REPORT FOR 2020 

 

2020 was a different year to say the least. 

There were no BCFC or High School games this last year. 

There were Minor games in Kamloops & Kelowna that 16 officials from the Interior officiated. 

My thanks to all of them and to Bill Reynolds for allocating the games as well. 

I am stepping down as Member Director Services Interior after many years of holding this position. 

My thanks to all the officials for your help and support over the last years. 

I will always be available to help out the new director once he is elected. 

Regards, 

 

Al Milton 


